

June 26, 2024

David Kim7 Corporate Park
Suite 100
Irvine, CA 92606

Dear David,

On behalf of the Orange County Sheriff's Advisory Council and its Board of Directors, it is my pleasure to welcome you as the newest member of our Board.

As a member of the Board of Directors, you will play a critical role in shaping the future of the organization. We are hopeful that your insights and contributions will enhance our efforts in supporting the various projects that we have undertaken for the Orange County Sheriff's Department, including the S.T.A.R Facility, Medal of Valor, Peace Officers' Memorial, Project 999, and Drug Use Is Life Abuse.

Our board meetings will be held at quarterly during the month of March, June, September, and December at the Pacific Club in Newport Beach. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 10th.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact our Executive Director, Maribel Marroquin-Waldram at maribel@ocsac.org.

Once again, welcome to the team. We are excited to work with you and achieve great things!

Sincerely,

Aaron Watts

President

Orange County Sheriff's Advisory Council